
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

That’s a wrap!!  Hard to believe that it is all over for another year… and 
what a year it has been.  As we say farewell to the AMAZING year 6’s, 
we welcome a new cohort into Reception class…  It really has been an 
emotional week.   
 

So many people to thank as usual.  But I’ll start with you – the parents 
and carers.  We are so fortunate to have such a supportive and kind 
bunch of parents.  Your support and kind wishes really do go a long 
way.  Thank you so much for everything you do for Lanner School – we are 
truly grateful.  
 

The staff:  Being a headteacher can be a tough job at times – but it is 
made 100 times easier working with the staff we have here at                                    
Lanner.  The extra mile they all go, their hard work, their kindness and 
love towards the children is just remarkable.  I have worked in many 
schools, and I can honestly say, there is no place like Lanner, and the        
Lanner staff. 
 

The children:  Finally, a massive thank you to all of the children 
here.  They are such a credit to yourselves, and they work incredibly 
hard.  We have the highest expectations of our children, and they never 
cease to amaze us.  We get regular emails and calls from Redruth School         
 commenting on the high standards the Lanner children arrive with 
 when they start secondary school.   
 

  So, farewell to our amazing Year 6’s…  I started here at Lanner  
   with them 7 years ago, so I feel a special bond with them.  I 
   wish them all the very best of luck and cannot wait to hear  
    how they are getting on.   
 

    I hope you all have an amazing summer break and get  
    the time to relax and unwind.  
 

    Kind regards  

    Kieran Walsh  
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Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: George, Heidi, Esmae 

Y2: Jacob, Matilda, Ivy 

Y3: Dougie, Esme, Malakai 

Y4: Ben, Charlie, Amber 

 Y5: Cinar, Arlo, Yavi 

Y6: Cora, Harriet, Dylan 

Our word of the week is publish –  

 

Definition  — to prepare and bring out for sale           

for the public to read 

 

The winner of the children’s poetry              

competition had their work published                

in a book. 

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

 

 

 HAPPY HOLIDAYS! 

 Wednesday 3rd September —start of term 

 

 



 

https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/libraries-
museums-and-archives/libraries/the-summer-
reading-challenge/ 
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‘bonne vacances’  

Means ‘happy  

holidays’ in                 

French

Y1: Teddy, Lexie 

Y2: Alissia, Elizabeth 

Y3: Edie, Martha 

Y4: Joseph, Noah 

Y5: Ella-Rose, Tilly 

Y6: Caitlin, Senara 

Lanner Lions 

Lanner Village Show 

All the children have produced some artwork for the 
Show next weekend. We hope you can come along to see 
their amazing efforts and find out who has won                           
certificates and rosettes.  

 

Charity Auction 

There will be an Auction of goods donated by                     
exhibitors to the Show, as well as donations from               
local businesses. We have some great Auction lots from 
The Penventon Hotel, Carn Brea Castle Restaurant, 
Redruth Meadery and many others. It is always a fun 
evening and everyone (adults and children) are welcome. 
Please come along and support this great event. 


